
  
 

 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 91.8%  Kingfishers 95.9% Jackdaws 95.4% Hummingbirds 94.1% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 94.3% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Kingfishers 

 

Strike Days School will be open as normal on Wednesday and Friday next week.  

 

Class arrangements for September 2023 See attached letter. 

 

Sports Day and picnic Parents/Carers are invited to attend from 12.00 noon.  

 

Year 6 Leavers Lunch  We are inviting you to attend at 12.45 pm for the start of the 

celebrations.  We will be serving afternoon tea and drinks on Monday 17th July 2023 at 1 pm.  

 

After School Club Vacancy We have a position available for an After School Club 

Playworker starting in September, Monday - Friday 3pm – 5pm.  

We also have a 1:1 classroom assistant/MSA position available.   

If you, or anyone you know, are interested, both jobs are live on the education jobfinder 

website.  

 

Big Sing – July 6th The children will be visiting the Octagon Barn on Thursday 6th July 

for The Big Sing. The coach will be collecting them at 3:15pm as opposed to the previously 

communicated, 2pm. This means that they will return to school at approx. 3:45pm. 

 

30th June 

2023 Friday Bulletin 



Goodbye to Carol Evans (Harnden), Carol will be retiring this summer after more than 

30 years of service.  She has been a great asset to The Bawburgh School and she will be 

missed by staff, children and parents alike.  

 

Into Opera Just a reminder of the Festival.  See attached. 

 

Expression of interest for Guitar We will be continuing guitar lessons in the Autumn 

Term.  A form will be available on ParentMail for completion next week.  More details will be 

provided in September. 

 

Bawburgh Village Duck Race The Village Duck Race will be held this year on Saturday 8th 

July. 

 

Year 6 Can we politely ask that payments are kept up to date on ParentMail.  With the end of 

school year approaching, if bills are outstanding, we will not be able to remove you from 

ParentMail.   

 

Diary Dates  

14th  July Sports Day 12 noon 

8th July – The Bawburgh Duck Race  

17th July – End of Term Celebration Assembly 2pm and Year 6 leavers picnic lunch 12.45 pm 

18th July – No paid afterschool club 
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